
 
 
 

 

 
 

NEW UNIFORM PTA SALE  
 
New badged school uniform items are available to order from the PTA; 
poly blazers, hoodies, ties, polo shirts, jackets, jumpers and cardigans.  
Sample sizes are available to check before you order in the reception of 
the school. 
 
 

Netherlee PTA (pta-events.co.uk) 
 
The sale is open till the 12th September. The items will be received by the 
PTA and delivered to you via the school about four weeks later. 
 
You need to register with the website before you can make an order. If 
you are not able to complete an online order, please get in touch 
netherleepta@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/netherleepta/index.cfm?event=shop#.YxCeLdPMLIU
mailto:netherleepta@gmail.com

